[bookmark: _GoBack]MID SOUTH COAST VETERAN GOLFERS ASSOCIATION
REGRET TO ADVISE
THAT THE FOLLOWING EVENTS HAVE BEEN CANCELLED FOR 2020

CHALLENGE SHIELD
INTERCLUB SHIELD
ALBATROSS TROPHY
DELEGATES MEETING 11TH MAY 2020
The reason of course is the COVID-19 Pandemic
which has swept the world with unprecedented consequences The Executive Committee considered a number of options before reaching this decision however any compromise arrangement was likely to endanger the wellbeing of our members.
Hopefully members will be able to continue playing at their home clubs.
At this stage the balance of the programme remains in place and individual clubs will decide the fate of their open days in due course.

22nd March 2020
